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330 Third Avenue 

Carnegie, PA 15106 

A Pennsylvania Charitable Trust 

ST. ELIZABETH ANN SETON 

Telephone: 412-276-1011 

 

Office Hours:  

Monday through Friday  8:30 a.m. — 4:30 p.m. 

Emergencies after hours call: 412-276-2353 

Visit us on the web! www.seascarnegie.org 

  

                                            

Sunday Mass Schedule: 
Saturday:  4:00 p.m. 

Sunday: 7:30, 9:30, & 11:30 a.m. 
 

Weekday Masses: 
Monday - Saturday • 8:00 a.m. 

Monday  - Wednesday - Friday • Noon 
 

Sacrament of Penance: 
Confessions Saturday 11:00 a.m. to Noon                           

or by appointment 
 

Pittsburgh Diocese Victim Assistance Hotline: 

1-888-808-1235 

Pastor: Fr. David Poecking  x212 

Parochial Vicar: Fr. Robin Evanish  x213 

Business Manager: Tim Castello  x216 

Pastoral Associate: Tess Keddie  x221 

Pastoral Associate: Steve Geitgey  x217 

Music & Liturgy: Prof. Nicholas Will  x219 

Religious Education: Mary Kay Smith  x222  

RCIA Director: Dorothy Fitzsimmons  x225 

Receptionist  x210 

 

Fax: 412-276-0816 

Email: SEAS@seascarnegie.org   

Smart phone users:                                                                                 

scan the code for                                                                                

instant access!          

Seventh Sunday of Easter                                       May 17, 2015 
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SACRAMENTS 
 

Baptism:  
For arrangements 
call 412-276-1011 

x 210 
 

Sacrament of 

the Anointing 

of the Sick: 
Call Fr. Dave or 
Fr. Robin to 

make 
arrangements 
(before surgery, 
during illness, etc)  

 
 

Sacrament of 

Marriage: 
Arrangements 
must be made 
with one of the 
priests at least six 
months before 

the proposed date 
of the wedding. 

 

Sacrament of 

Penance: 
 Confessions 
every Saturday 
from 11:00 a.m. 

to Noon 
Also by 

appointment. 
 
 

Age & Illness 
If you have a 
family member 
who has become 

seriously ill, 
homebound, or is 
in a long-term 
care facility, 
please call              
Tess Keddie                        
412-276-1011 

x221 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Sunday, May 17                                                                          Seventh Sunday of Easter 

4:00 p.m. ROBERT MURANO by Vince and Betty Dlugos 

7:30 a.m. ELIZABETH DELL PEKAR by William Dell and Amber Dell  

9:30 a.m. THOMAS ROBERTS by Margaret 

11:30 a.m. LIVING AND DECEASED MEMBERS OF THE ISDA  - FIDELITY LODGE #47 

Monday, May 18                                                                                        Easter Weekday 
Acts 19:1-8   Ps 68 Sing to God, O kingdoms of the earth.   Jn 16:29-33                             

8:00 a.m. ROBERT HEALEY by Mary Martin 

12:00 p.m. SAVICKAS FAMILY by Family  

Tuesday, May 19                                                                                   Easter Weekday 
Acts 20:17-27   Ps 68 Sing to God, O kingdoms of the earth.   Jn 17:1-11A 

8:00 a.m. JOHN LIZON by Genevieve Lizon 

Wednesday, May 20                                                                       Easter Weekday 
Acts 20:28-38   Ps 68 Sing to God, O kingdoms of the earth.   Jn 17:11B-19 

8:00 a.m. THE PEOPLE OF THE PARISH 

12:00 p.m. ANTHONY & DOROTHY GRANDINETTI  by Dorothy and Roger Paradis 

Thursday, May 21                                                                                         Easter Weekday 
Acts 22:30; 23:6-11   Ps 16 Keep me safe, O God; you are my hope.   Jn 17:20-16 

8:00 a.m. CONSTANCE M. PALMOSINA by Mike Palmosina and Family 

Friday, May 22                                                                                           Easter Weekday 
Acts  25:13B-21   Ps 103 The Lord has established his throne in heaven.    Jn 21:15-19 

8:00 a.m. MID KELLY by Family 

12:00 p.m. JANE KELLY by Angela Hunter 

Saturday, May 23                                                                                          Easter Weekday 
Acts 28:16-20, 30-31  Ps 11 The just will gaze on your face, O Lord.   Jn 21:20-25 

8:00 a.m.  ALFREDA MATLAK by Charles and Mary Matlak 

4:00 p.m. DONALD GRUDA by Viginia Davis and Family 

Sunday, May 24                                                                          PENTECOST  SUNDAY 
Acts 2: 1-11   Ps 10 Lord send out your Spirit, and renew the face of the earth.  1 Cor 12:3B-7, 12-13  Jn 20:19-23 

7:30 a.m. JOHN & MARGARET SHIMATZKI, STEPHEN SHIMATZKI by Mr. and Mrs. Don Cain Family 

9:30 a.m. DOLLY KRONZ by the Thursday Card Club 

11:30 a.m. AGNES ROMANO by Tony and Eileen Romano 

If you live in Carnegie or one of the nearby townships or boroughs, we'd like to know!   Register 
as a member of the parish or get on our communication lists.  Or you live farther away but visit us 
regularly, please consider registering as an interested non-member.  Contact Fr. Dave or the parish 
office.  
Are you interested in learning more about the Catholic Church? Perhaps you're not Christian, not 
Catholic, or just curious. Our staff is here for you! Contact Fr. Dave Poecking or Dee 
Fitzsimmons to learn more. Adults interested in becoming Christian, adult Christians interested in 
becoming Catholic, and adult Catholics in need of First Communion or Confirmation, please call 
Fr. Dave or Dee for information about the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) 
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PARISH  WEEKLY  SCHEDULE  

SUNDAY, MAY 17 
1:00 p.m.     Confirmation Rehearsal —Ss. Simon & Jude Church 
MONDAY, MAY 18 
12:45 p.m.   Faith Sharing Group —Maximilian Kolbe Room 
7:00 p.m.     Bingo at Bishop Canevin High School —Cafeteria 
7:00 p.m.     Faith Sharing Group —St. Cecilia Room 
 

TUESDAY,  MAY 19 
6:30 a.m.      Men’s Faith Sharing Group —Maximilian Kolbe Room 
2:00 p.m.     Afternoon Faith Sharing Group—Maximilian Kolbe Room 
7:00 p.m.    RCIA —Maximillian Kolbe Room 
7:00 p.m.     Contemporary Choir Rehearsal —Church 
6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  Rummage Sale Drop Off — St. Luke Hall 
 

WEDNESDAY,  MAY 20 
1:00 p.m.     Honus Wagner Apartments Mass 
7:00 p.m.     Men’s Faith Sharing Group —St. Cecilia Room 
 

THURSDAY,  MAY 21 
10:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Rummage Sale and Flea Market—St. Luke Hall (see page 15) 
6:00 p.m.     Holy Hour 
7:00 p.m.     Parish Choir Rehearsal —St. Cecilia Room 
7:00 p.m.     Knights of Columbus Meeting—Maximilian Kolbe Room 
 

FRIDAY, MAY 22  
10:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Rummage Sale and Flea Market—St. Luke Hall (see page 15) 
 

SATURDAY, MAY 23 
9:00 a.m. to Noon  Rummage Sale and Flea Market —St. Luke Hall 

 

FINANCIAL 

STEWARDSHIP 

 

 
Sunday 

Collection 
May 10, 2015 

 
Regular 
Collection 
$11,215 

 

Parish Share 
Gifts: 
$2,115 

 
Capital 

Campaign: 
$1,341 

 
Collection for 

Napal 
$2,348 

 
 

Enroll in                    
Faith Direct! 

See our website 
for more 

information or 
scan the code to 

get started! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please 
remember 
SEAS in               
your will! 

 

This Sunday’s 

Tabernacle Lamp 

 burns 

In Memory of 

Steve McCloskey 

by Mark & Becky DeAndrea 
 

The second collection today is for The Catholic Relief  Services. 

THANK YOU 
Many thanks to all who made our Lenten Fish Fry a success!  The bills have been paid and the tally is in! 
This year’s profit was $25,945!  Whether  you worked, donated items, or just enjoyed a meal or two, we 
appreciate all!   
Ash Wednesday is February 10, 2016.  It will be here before you know it.  We hope you’ll join us again! 
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             H E A R T S  S P E A K  T O  H E A R T S  

FROM THE PASTOR 

EASTER  FAITH  
 
There’s a compelling picture frequently passed around the internet—a 
dog, racing with joy, with the caption, “Live like someone left the gate 
open.” 

Next week is the solemnity of Pentecost—the end of the Easter season 
and the commemoration of the outpouring of the Holy Spirit on the 
Church.  The gate is open! 

As we began the Easter season, I asked you to consider how you came to 
faith, why you believe what Jesus has said and promised.  And then I 
asked you to consider how your answer represents an invitation from 
God—an invitation to help others to come to faith in the same manner. 

• Have you come to faith because you’ve studied, thought about it, and judged it to be true?  Great!  Then learn 
it well enough to teach it.  Read the Bible, study the Catechism, learn how to speak of these things to others, 
and start talking! 

• Have you come to faith because of others’ heroism?  Many Christians are persecuted even now; others in 
earlier decades suffered for their faith.  A few of you are old enough to recall martyrdoms of Christians at the 
hands of Nazis or Communists.  Do their wonderful endurance and faithfulness inspire you?  Great!  Then 
give a similar example to others:  Maintain your good cheer even in the face of suffering.  Set aside your 
complaints and protests, and be a source of friendship, joy, and encouragement for others. 

• Have you come to faith because of the loving compassion shown you by another Christian?  Perhaps a loving 
mother or grandfather nourished your soul?  Or maybe it was a public example like Mother Theresa of 
Calcutta who has moved you.  Either way, great!  Now pass it on to others: Commit yourself to works of 
charity, hospitality, and compassion.  Tend to the needy and the suffering. 

These three modes of faith correspond rather neatly to Bishop Zubik’s recent exhortation, “Learn Jesus, love 
Jesus, live Jesus!”  So, do it!  Do not be a spiritual dead end—someone who receives the faith from others, but 
proves incapable of passing it on to others.  Live like the gate is open! 
                                                                                                                                                                —Fr. Dave 
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Did you know that, every month, our Holy Father has a Prayer Intention in 
relation to Evangelization?                                                                                 
We are encouraged to join him in prayer this month as follows: 

“That Mary’s intercession may help Christians in  
secularized cultures be ready to proclaim Jesus.”                  

                                                           
 

    ~ Pope Francis’ Evangelization Prayer Intention for the month of May  
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WINE TASTING WRAP UP   
 

I would like to thank everyone that attended the Wine 
Tasting held on April 18th.  The event was an 
enjoyable evening which included 8 great wines, 
excellent food pairings, and a good deal of 
laughter.  We doubled our attendance from last year 
and the evening seemed to be much more enjoyable 
for all who attended.  I hope to sell out next year. 
A special thank you to all of the donors and 
volunteers.  Without you, the event would not have 
been a success.  This year we raised just over $3,600 
for the cemeteries.  I hope to see everyone at the 3rd 
annual wine tasting next Spring, and bring some 
friends.                                                   -Jeffrey Palastro 

Congratulations to Joe Schmitt, the 
winner of the Knights of Columbus 

Mother’s Day drawing on May 10, 2015. The 
winning number was 971.  Thanks to all who 
purchased and sold tickets in support of the 
Knights. 
The next drawing will be Saturday, July 4.  Tickets 
will go on sale in June. 

SEAS KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

PROTECTING GOD'S CHILDREN FOR ADULTS 
 

Where: St Anne Parish (Pittsburgh/Castle Shannon)  
400 Hoodridge Dr 

When: Saturday, June 6, 2015  
9:00 AM 

Contact: Meghan Larsen-Reidy 412-561-0101  

MEMORIAL DAY EVENTS 
Carnegie is honoring Veterans of World War II by 
designating them as Grand Marshals of the Memorial 
Day Parade on Sunday, May 24th. 
They have identified and contacted over 20 living 
veterans. If you are or know of someone who was not 
contacted, please call The Historical Society of 
Carnegie at 412-276-7447 

On Memorial Day, Monday, May 25, SEAS will 
celebrate a special Mass at 8:30 a.m.  Following the 
Mass will be a trip to St. Ignatius & St. Mary 
Cemeteries.  Be sure to read next week’s “Pastor’s 
Page” for more details! 

The SEAS Contemporary Choir will lead the music at 
the annual Crafton Borough Memorial Day Service.  It 
will be held at noon in front of the Crafton Borough 
Building on Monday, May 25.  

The annual Memorial Day Services for Resurrection 
Cemetery in Moon Township will be held on Sunday, 
May 24 at 11:20 a.m. and Monday, May 25 at 9:30 a.m. 
For more information, please call the cemetery office 
at 724-695-2999. All are welcome to attend.  

OUR LADY OF THE SACRED HEART HIGH SCHOOL 

JOIN THE CLASS OF 2019! 
It's not too late to apply for admission to the Class of 
2019! Open Enrollment continues through the month 
of May. To complete your application, please use our 
secure online form at www.olsh.org/admissions/
apply. Financial aid, EITC and OSTC funding is 
available to those families who qualify. Contact Jessica 
Sellman '02 at 412-262-3300 or jsellman@olsh.org if 
you have any questions. 

AUGUST 6, 7, & 8 

It’s less than three months away!   The bands are 
being booked. The plans are being made. And we 
are going to need YOU to help us make this our 
biggest and best festival!  Keep watching the 
bulletin for news and announcements.  
 

For the safety of the children at the festival, all volunteers 
must receive state and federal clearances and attend a 
Protecting God’s Children Workshop.  If you haven’t done 
this in the past, we’ll help you! We will even pay all 
processing fees! It’s not a difficult process, and the workshop 
is quite interesting with useful tips and advice that everyone 
should learn.  
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NOTES 

CONFIRMATION REHEARSAL is today: Sunday, May 17, at 1:00 p.m. in Ss. Simon and Jude Church.  All 
Confirmation candidates and sponsors must attend.  
 

REGISTRATIONS FOR NEW STUDENTS are being accepted now!  You may start the process online 
(seascarnegie.org) or request a registration form from the Religious Education Office: 412-276-1011 x222, or by 
email: education@seascarnegie.org 
 
 
Parents:  
Since the details of next year’s Religious Education/Faith Formation program have not been finalized, registration 
renewal has been postponed.  Information will be posted in the Church bulletin and on the Church website: 
seascarnegie.org.   Please add or update your email address so you can be the first to know!   
education@seascarnegie.org 
Watch the bulletin over the summer! When space is available,  I will continue to share some “glimpses” into the 
classrooms from the past nine months, including some photos! 
 
Any parent who did not receive their child’s/children’s final report card should contact the religious education 
office to make arrangements for delivery.  Use the email address listed above,  or call: 412-276-1011 x 222 
 

Thank you for being a part of the Religious Education program. Have a wonderful summer!  Make sure you get to 
Mass every week, even when on vacation!  There is no better gift that you can give to your child!  
 

“The celebration of Holy Mass is as valuable as the death of Jesus on the cross.” ~ Saint Thomas Aquinas  
 
 
Many thanks to our wonderful catechists who spent numerous hours preparing lessons based on the Catechetical 
Guidelines from the Diocese of Pittsburgh.  These remarkable men and women also spent their precious free time 
checking papers, creating quizzes and tests, and organizing/decorating the classrooms.   They dealt with children 
with the sniffles, and children with the sudden onset of a stomach bug.    They kept track of assignments, chapters 
due, and got to know each parent at dismissal.  They worked here after long days at their “real” jobs —most times 
missing dinner.  They left meetings early, missed family events, and ignored their own physical limitations just to 
teach our children.  They frequently used their own money to buy snacks, gifts, and supplies.   
Being a Catechist  is not easy. You are required to take classes, attend meetings, and complete student assessments. 
You have to deal with many social and intellectual differences in the classroom. You have to reach out to students  
who do not know how to make the Sign of the Cross, while challenging those who can quote Scripture.   
Not one of our catechists expect a pat on the back. They offer their talents, their creativity, their patience, and 
their time as a gift to God.  
As this school year comes to a close, I ask that you take a moment this week and just say a prayer for our 
catechists: for the ones who just lost a loved one,  for the ones who have become caregivers of a family member or 
friend, for the ones searching for a better job, for the one who is fighting cancer, for the one governing a 
community, for the one praying for the health of a grandchild, for the ones recovering from a hospital stay, for the 
ones struggling to make ends meet, for the ones that never take time for themselves, and to all who never put their 
own struggles before their work as a catechist.  We are truly blessed to have these special “ones” in the Religious 
Education Program.  May God give them a wonderful summer to relax and rejuvenate!            —Mary Kay Smith 

 

A FIRST COMMUNION 

Congratulations to Cullen Matthew Dailey who will make his First Communion at the 9:30 a.m. Mass this 
weekend!   Cullen attends Our Lady of Grace school and was waiting for his father to come home from overseas 
to witness this special day!  Cullen’s parents are John and Amy (Volk) Dailey.  Cullen also has a big brother, 
Tristan. 
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 The Christian Mothers and Guild is looking for your treasures! is looking for your treasures! is looking for your treasures! is looking for your treasures!     

                                                                                                        Donate to SEAS!Donate to SEAS!Donate to SEAS!Donate to SEAS! 
Please help us fill St. Luke Hall with houseware items, unwanted  

antiques, toys, jewelry, unused beauty products, gently-worn clothing,  

unburnt candles, books, movies, sports equipment, yard items,  

lamps, small furniture items, china, baking essentials, small  

appliances, clocks, décor, camping gear, throw rugs, linens, bedding,  

purses, belts, accessories, craft supplies, luggage, tools, etc, etc, etc!!!   
   

HERE ARE SOME RULES: 

� DROP OFF IS DROP OFF IS DROP OFF IS DROP OFF IS ONE DAY ONLYONE DAY ONLYONE DAY ONLYONE DAY ONLY!  !  !  !  TUESDAY, MAY 19! TUESDAY, MAY 19! TUESDAY, MAY 19! TUESDAY, MAY 19! From 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.                                            From 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.                                            From 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.                                            From 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.                                            

The Knights of Columbus will help you unload your vehicle at the 4th Street Entrance.  The Knights of Columbus will help you unload your vehicle at the 4th Street Entrance.  The Knights of Columbus will help you unload your vehicle at the 4th Street Entrance.  The Knights of Columbus will help you unload your vehicle at the 4th Street Entrance.      

� Clothing should be clean and free of stains and rips. All other items should be in working condition, Clothing should be clean and free of stains and rips. All other items should be in working condition, Clothing should be clean and free of stains and rips. All other items should be in working condition, Clothing should be clean and free of stains and rips. All other items should be in working condition, 

and contain all pieces and parts if possible. and contain all pieces and parts if possible. and contain all pieces and parts if possible. and contain all pieces and parts if possible. Hint: Clean things are the things that sell fast! Hint: Clean things are the things that sell fast! Hint: Clean things are the things that sell fast! Hint: Clean things are the things that sell fast!         

    
    

    

YYYYOUROUROUROUR    UNUSEDUNUSEDUNUSEDUNUSED    ITEMSITEMSITEMSITEMS    WANTWANTWANTWANT    AAAA    NEWNEWNEWNEW    HOMEHOMEHOMEHOME! S! S! S! SOOOO    STARTSTARTSTARTSTART    CLEANINGCLEANINGCLEANINGCLEANING! S! S! S! STARTTARTTARTTART    SORTINGSORTINGSORTINGSORTING!                              !                              !                              !                              

EEEEMPTYMPTYMPTYMPTY    THOSETHOSETHOSETHOSE    CLOSETSCLOSETSCLOSETSCLOSETS!  S!  S!  S!  SEARCHEARCHEARCHEARCH    THETHETHETHE A A A ATTICTTICTTICTTIC!  C!  C!  C!  CLEARLEARLEARLEAR    THETHETHETHE G G G GARAGEARAGEARAGEARAGE!  R!  R!  R!  REDDEDDEDDEDD    UPUPUPUP    THETHETHETHE  B  B  B  BASEMENTASEMENTASEMENTASEMENT! ! ! !     

YYYYOUOUOUOU    GETGETGETGET    AAAA    FRESHFRESHFRESHFRESH, , , , CLEANCLEANCLEANCLEAN, , , , UNCLUTTEREDUNCLUTTEREDUNCLUTTEREDUNCLUTTERED    LIFELIFELIFELIFE; ; ; ; WEWEWEWE    EARNEARNEARNEARN    SOMESOMESOMESOME    CASHCASHCASHCASH    FORFORFORFOR SEAS!    I SEAS!    I SEAS!    I SEAS!    ITTTT’’’’SSSS    AAAA    WINWINWINWIN    ----    WINWINWINWIN!!!!    

   We’ll take    We’ll take    We’ll take    We’ll take y
o
u
r s

tu
ff!
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ff!

y
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r s
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TEEN MISSION WEEK is coming to Carnegie!! During the week of 
June 22-June 25, 2015, teens from Catholic parishes in the Pittsburgh 
area will be coming to our community to help in any way you might 
need.  Do you have work in your home that needs to be done?  Is there 
painting, yard work or cleaning you just can’t do anymore?  Maybe you 
find yourself in need of an extra railing or work done on your porch and 
you don’t know how you are going to get it done. These teens are here 
to help you! A group of teens with skilled adult supervision will come to 
your home to complete the work.  They have committed a week of their 
summer to grow closer to God through serving others.  They would 
love to meet and help you!  Call Tess Keddie @412-276-1011 ext. 
221 by May 18, 2015, and leave your name and phone number.  The 
Mission Team will then be in touch to set up a time to come visit you 
and learn more about what you would like done.  Please keep this group 
of teens and adults in your prayers. They've been doing this for our par-
ish for a number of years now, and have helped a number of our parish-
ioners and community members.  It's difficult to say who has been more blessed by the end of the Teen Mission 
Week...the people they've helped, or the teens, themselves!!  

 
FROM THE OFFICE OF TESS KEDDIE, PASTORAL ASSOCIATE 



 

8 

CONTACT PERSON:CONTACT PERSON:CONTACT PERSON:CONTACT PERSON:  

Mimi Wolbert-Publicity 412-735-4385 

The Christian Mothers and Guild of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish                
                                                              will hold their 

Spring Rummage Sale & Flea MarketSpring Rummage Sale & Flea MarketSpring Rummage Sale & Flea MarketSpring Rummage Sale & Flea Market        
 

on May 21on May 21on May 21on May 21stststst, 22, 22, 22, 22ndndndnd , & 23 , & 23 , & 23 , & 23rdrdrdrd        
(Thursday, Friday, Saturday)   

The hours are from 10:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.  

on Thursday and Friday;  

9:00 a.m. to Noon on Saturday  

in St. Luke Hall,  

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish Christian Mothers & Guild 330 Third Avenue Carnegie, PA 15106 

Phone: 412-276-1011, ext. 210    
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                  DRAISER: 
Did you ever wish you could rent an advertising space in this bulletin for just a week? 
Do you have a birthday wish, an anniversary to celebrate, or a “Congratulations” to announce?  
Starting in June, you will have a chance! 

Flowers die. Bulletins last!  
If you don’t know what to get Grandpa this year, how about a nice “We love you Pap Pap!” in the church bulletin? 
 
 

We will be “renting” each single rectangle space for $25.00 a week (the space is about 1 x 1.75 inches) 
All proceeds will go directly to the production of the bulletin (ink, paper, staples, etc) 

 

Josh Smith asks: “Can I just put a picture of my face in that space?”  Sure! For twenty-five smackers I will be glad to 
put your picture —with no explanation— in the bulletin!  However, I will not allow you to use your brother’s 
picture without his written consent!  And I will never, ever give you permission to put my picture in the bulletin. 
Are you seeing how this will work? Words? Yes. Pictures? Maybe.  There will be some rules and restrictions.   
 

So, make someone smile!  Bring some joy to someone’s day!  Reach out to hundreds with a special message! 
 

Make your check payable to: St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish.  
Give us a date, a message, and a phone number where we can reach you!   Let the                    begin! 

Need more details? Call Mary Kay Smith after Memorial Day.  412-276-1011x222 

JOIN US TODAY!  

It’s a get-together for young adults (college-age 
through 40) at Carnegie Coffee, featuring great 
speakers talking about our Catholic faith and 
life, along with lots of time for talking and 
getting to know each other.  It’s open to 
anyone, so tell your friends!  It’s Caffeinated 
Catholics! 

 

Today, author Mike Aquilina talks about 
angels; on July 12, Benedictine priest and 
formation director Fr. Ralph Tajak will present 
“Whose call are we listening to?”   

Contact Steve Geitgey yyam@seascarnegie.org 
for details.  
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YOUTH GROUP!                                  YOUTH GROUP!                                  YOUTH GROUP!                                  YOUTH GROUP!                                  
Grades 8 thru 12! Grades 8 thru 12! Grades 8 thru 12! Grades 8 thru 12!     

    

    

    

GAMES GAMES GAMES GAMES                                 MUSICMUSICMUSICMUSIC                                    

FOODFOODFOODFOOD    
    Luke Briola tells us about running the Boston Marathon 

Selfies with Pope Francis (Honest!)  

               FUN FUN FUN FUN                           VIDEOS                           

FAITHFAITHFAITHFAITH 

WE     WILL     MEET     IN     ST.  LUKE     HALL 
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     Lectionary excerpts ©1970, 1986, 1992, 1998, 2001 Confraternity of Christian Doctrine, Inc. Washington D.C. All rights reserved. The English translation of some 
Psalm responses, some Alleluia and Gospel verses and the Lenten Gospel Acclamations, some Summaries, and the Titles and Conclusion of the Readings, from the 
Lectionary for Mass copyright 1968, 1981, 1997, International Committee on English in the Liturgy, Inc., Washington D.C. All rights reserved. All music and texts reprinted 
with permission.  LicenSing #620612 , OneLicense.net # A-719843, and WLP annual reprint license.              * page numbers listed for Bibles that are found in each pew 

  AROUND THE DIOCESE 

    

    

   

   

    

 

Happy Memorial Day! 
We have red, white, & blue 
treats to take to your                 

celebration!    

HHHHAPPYAPPYAPPYAPPY         
AAAANNIVERSARYNNIVERSARYNNIVERSARYNNIVERSARY     

to 

Fr. Robin 
 

May 20 
 

32 years a priest! 

A CATHOLIC YOUNG ADULT CONFERENCE 

for  ages 18-38, will be held on Saturday, May 23 at St. 

Bernadette Parish in Monroeville.  The conference 

begins at 1:00 p.m. with a talk by Pete Burak, outreach 

director for Renewal Ministries, followed by musical 

praise by Mary Castner.  Fr. Joe Freedy will celebrate 

Mass at 5:00 p.m.  A social will be held after 

Mass.  The gathering, presented by both St. Bernadette 

and North American Martyrs is designed to serve as a 

launch point for greater young adult discipleship and 

evangelization.  The cost is $10 per person, $5 for 

college students, and $15 per couple.  For more 

i n f o rm a t i o n  a n d  t o  r e g i s t e r  v i s i t 

www.stbrnadet.org.  Call the church office @ 412-

373-0050 for more information.   

SPAGHETTI DINNER 

An Election Day Spaghetti Dinner is planned from 

noon to 7 p.m. Tuesday, May 19, at Holy Rosary 

Church, 246 Muse Bishop Road, Muse. Spaghetti and 

meatballs, salad, bread, dessert and beverage are 

included.  Cost is $8 for adults and $6.50 for 

children.  Take-out is available by calling 724-745-

6211. 

. 

2015-16 OLSH CHEERLEADING TRYOUTS 
The OLSH Cheerleading Squad will be holding open 
gyms and tryout practices in advance of formal try-
outs. The final open gym will be May 17th from 1:00 
to 2:30 pm, tryout practices will be held May 18th, 
19th, and 20th from 6:00 to 8:30 pm, and tryouts will 
be on Thursday, May 21st at 6:00 pm. All events will 
be held in the Angela Activities Center (AAC) on the 
OLSH campus. If you have any questions, please con-
tact Coach Cathy Cochran at ccochran@olsh.org. 

That’s a two-spaced 

message! 

Rent one or two of 

your own! 

ST. THOMAS MORE ADORATION CHAPEL 
Jesus remains here with us night and day in the Blessed 

Sacrament.  He waits for us in every tabernacle and comes 
to us in Holy Communion at every Mass. In His 
tremendous generosity, He remains exposed in the 

monstrance in Lamb of God Chapel around the clock, 6 
days per week, for all to come and adore Him. How great is 
His desire to remain among us to sustain us on our journey. 

All are invited to remain with Jesus, deepening our Holy 
Communion, and preparing our hearts to receive the 

constant outpouring of His love.  Many people have 
commented that they cannot imagine their lives without 
their weekly holy hour.  Whether you just walk in for a few 

minutes, or commit to one or more hours per week, the 

love of Jesus the Lamb of God awaits you.    

Please visit www.stmpgh.org/adoration for more details. 
Want to become a regular? You can sign up online or 
forms are available outside the chapel.  
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This empty space is waiting for your ad! 
Call 412-276-1011 x 222 

PJ’s Deli, Catering & BakeryPJ’s Deli, Catering & BakeryPJ’s Deli, Catering & BakeryPJ’s Deli, Catering & Bakery    
37 years of catering experience! 

 

Bower Hill Road - Bridgeville 

412-257-4944 

pjbakery.com 

 

    

    

    

    

 
 

  

    

    

    

    

    

Mention this space and             

receive 5% off of your 

first year of new                            

or renewed advertising! 

Now open on Painters Run Road! 


